September 28, 1944,

Hre. Solon G, Ayers, Sup'b- »
Haskell Institute,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Solon:

I do want to thank you so much for your
thoughtfulness in sending me the guesk passes, as
well as the two taxe-pald tickets for my use., You are
very thoughtful and kind, We appreciate the same very
mue e |

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physicel Education,
FCA :AH Varsity Basketball Coach.



